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Rosenberg Corey

From: Karen Andrew <4kandrew@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:09 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004A

We are landlords in Deschutes county.  This bill will cause undue hardship on me to support my rentals.  We 
will  have to sell them.  Then, there will be  less rentals available for people who are not in a position to own 
there own home. 
 
Vote NO!  
 
Thank you, 
Karen and Burton Andrew 


